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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Wed May 08 2024 
Public  Submission by Joe Nardizzi. 

Attention The Queensland Government legislators. I am a concerned Australian citizen from Perth WA.  
The Queensland government must pabcd protective legislation to living aborted babies as a test of our 
civilization. I most strongly and respectfully submit that failure to pabcd a protective law would significantly 
diminish our civilization. An appropriate abcdogy is the Dr Mengels treatment of Jewish and other prisoners in 
the death camps. Surely it is plain to all to understand that a baby who survive the horrors of an abortion 
should be sacrosanct and protected by us at law. These babies once born alive are the most vulnerable future 
Australians citizens in our society totally deserving our protection and support.  
The necessity to pabcd such protective legislation is critical to our society and we will be judged by future 
generations by such action.  
I respectfully request The Queensland government to pabcd this critical legislation quickly to save as many as 
possible future Australian citizens.  

Sincerely, Joe Nardizzi 
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